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To: <commentletters@waterboards.ca.gov>
CC: "Trost, Theresa CIV NAVFAC SW' <theresa.trost@navy.mil>, "Mckiniey CIV N...
Date: Thursday, November 04, 2010 3:46 PM
Subject: '~ Comment Letter - CGP Reopener
Jeanine,

Provided below are the U.S. Department of Defense (DoD) comments for the CGP Reopener Order No
2010-XXXX-DWQ, NPDES NO. CAS0000002, which amends Order No. 2009-0009-DWQ.

1. Page 24 of the Order No. 2002-0008-DWQ discusses the Assigned Signatory. DoD proposes
clarification of iv. which now states: "For the Military: Any Military Officer who has been designated" to
read: "Any Military Officer or DOD Civilian with a similar level of project authority (i.e. project engineer)
who has been designated by the LRP".

2. DoD further propose that the definition of a Legally Responsible Person (LRP) in the Order No.
2009-0009-DWQ glossary (Appendix 5) be as follows: For the Military: The Legally Responsible Person
will be a military officer, or a civilian acting in an equivalent capacity, for the military organization that the
individual represents.

Please call me or Teresa Trost (619)532-3709 if you have any questions.
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Michael Huber ‘
DoD Regional Environmental Coordination {DoDREC 9) Program Manager _ﬂjf NOV - 4 200
937 N Harbor Drive, Box 81 :

San Diego CA 92132-0058 L
{619)532-2303, cell (619)244-2699 i
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Provide comments for Environmental Services at:
<https:/fice.disa.mil/index.cfm?fa=card&site_id=720&service_provider_id=1003
60>




